President's Message

John Schnittgrund

It has been a year since we have had any meaningful events or contact with our friends. We hope everyone has had their shots or they have gotten the protection needed to be safe from the virus.

It appears the politicians are finally going to let things slowly return to a new normal. I hope this will allow us to get back to some of the events that some of us look forward to each month.

On the bright side, there have been no issues and everything seems to be running smoothly. It has always been our objective to answer questions and resolve issues as they arise. It will be nice to get back to business as things open more fully.

If you haven't been to HQ recently, the attached photo is the fence that has been placed around the memorial. It is sad to think that these types of measures must be used to protect what is so important to our heritage. This protection was accomplished with donations from businesses and private money to the Police Officers Foundation. Sad that this is the new normal.



In the meantime, stay safe and healthy and remember if there is anything you need let us know.